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Submission: I wish to express my disagreement to allow this proposed variation. As a local who uses this beach area regularly,
I am strongly opposed to any treated effluent being discharged into the sea/lagoon/creek areas. This is pristine beach area that
has been voted twice in Australia's 101 best beaches. Catherine Hill Bay is State Heritage listed town as well. I am concerned
that the treated effluent discharging could ruin the lagoon/creek waterways within Catherine Hill Bay making it unsafe and/or a
health hazard to swim.As this area is State Conservation designated it prompts me to ask the question- why would we allow
treated effluent to be pumped out into the ocean in this already conservation and heritage listed area? Please leave this area as a
beautiful pristine coastal area and do not allow this to go ahead





